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NEWSLETTER  Friday 18th October 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

This term we have partnered with Flex Dance and Ash and Oak 
Classes have been working with a dance specialist every week 
to develop their dance and choreography skills.  
 

They have thoroughly enjoyed the sessions and we have been 
blown away by the progress they have made. 
 

On Tuesday, families of children in Ash and Oak classes are 
warmly invited to come to see the final performances…prepare 
to be impressed! Ash performance 1.45pm, Oak performance 
2.45pm. We hope you can join us! 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend, Katie Tracey, Headteacher 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for Your Diary… 
21.10.24 Open Evening 
22.10.24 Open Evening 
25.10.24 School Closes Half Term 
4.11.24 School Opens Autumn 2 
6.11.24 School Photographs 
13.11.24 Flu Vaccinations 
15.11.24 Non Uniform Day (wear spots!) 

Children in Need 
20.11.24 1.30pm Parent Workshop Humber 

Mental Health Team - Behaviour as a 
form of Communication 

WC 25.11 Y3 Swimming (+ some Y4 / Y5) 
17.12.24 Pantomime Trip 
19.12.24 School Closes Christmas 
6.1.25 School Opens Spring 1 
22.1.25 1.30pm Parent Workshop Humber 

Mental Health Team – Routines  
14.2.25 School Closes Half Term 
24.2.25 School Opens Spring 2 
4.4.25 School Closes Easter 
22.4.25 School Opens Summer 1 
23.5.25 School Closes Half Term 
2.6.25 School Closed – Training Day 
3.6.25 School Opens Summer 2 
21.7.25 2.00pm Y6 Leavers Assembly 
21.7.25 School Closes End of Year 

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

Attendance 
Whole School: 97.96% 
Willow Class had the highest attendance of 100%! 

Open Evenings 
We are looking forward to seeing parents and carers on 
Monday and Tuesday evenings for our Autumn Term 
Open Evenings. Appointment dates and times were sent 
out this week. 
If you have a face to face appointment, please arrive as 
close to the time of your appointment as possible. You 
will be asked to wait outside until your appointment time 
so please don’t arrive early.  Please use the main 
entrance via the car park for all classes. 
If you have a telephone appointment, teachers will 
phone you as close to the appointment time as possible. 
 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

Halloween and Bonfire Safety 
 
PCSO Freer visited us this week to talk about 
keeping safe during Halloween and Bonfire Night.  
We talked about Trick or Treating with an adult, 
going to houses near where we live and not going 
into houses of people we do not know well.   
 
We also talked about firework safety, staying with 
the group you are with and top tips to help you get 
back to your group if you become separated.  
One really good idea was carrying a parent’s phone 
number or wearing a wrist band with the number 
written on it. 
 
We were really  
impressed with the  
number of children who  
can remember their  
parents’ phone numbers  
and their home address! 

 
 

 

 

Smile Please! 
 
The photographer will be 
in school on Wednesday 6th 
November. 
 
All children should come 
to school in their school 
uniform not PE Kits even  
if it is their PE day. 

 
Thank you! 
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